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 Non-Public Minutes-2 

Selectboard 

Monday, November 5, 2018 

 

Selectboard members present: Brendan Denehy, Eddie Arnold, Tom Humphreys, 

Valerie Ogden and Ron Olsen along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.  

 

Fire Chief’s Hours Reduced  

The Board reviewed the offer letter that Charlie had received at the time of his hiring.  

It was noted when he was hired as Fire Chief the hours were set at 40 per week.  Tad 

said Charlie told him that there were a few projects that needed to be done when he 

started so his hours were changed to 45 per week until the projects were complete.  He 

will return to a 40 hour week as of January 1st.  There were no further questions from 

the Board. 

 

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant. 

 

 

 

____________________________   ____________________________ 

Brendan Denehy     Tom Humphreys 
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